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This past Aug. 15, I was admitted to Lehigh Valley Hospital—Pocono for aortic aneurysm repair. Dr. 

(Mark) Indzonka referred me to Dr. (Nche) Zama, who did the procedure. I’m not one to enjoy hospital 

stays, but I must say this procedure was made more than bearable by the wonderful staff of the cardiac 

care unit, the professional conduct and care of Dr. Zama and his team, and the continuous checkups by 

Dr. Indzonka. All involved were more than caring, courteous and could not do enough to help me. I 

have nothing but praise for all. It’s great to know we have these professional to turn to for medical care. 

Thank you to all of you.

Brad Hildabrant

Sciota
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